
In the early spring of 1820, Joseph Smith prayed and saw Heavenly 
Father and Jesus Christ. This magazine talks about that special time. Here 
are a few pages to look for:

• 	A picture story tells how the Restored Church is part of God’s plan 
(F4–10).

• 	President Nelson tells how we can help with the Restoration (F2).
• 	A new song teaches about the First Vision (F16–17).
• 	A story teaches how the Restoration can bless our families (F20–21).

Isn’t it wonderful that we can belong to The Church of Jesus Christ of 
Latter-day Saints? Let’s share the good news of Jesus and His Church  
with the world!
Happy Easter,
The Friend

Dear Parents,
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Find the Liahona hidden inside!

HOW TO SEND YOUR CHILD’S 

ARTWORK OR EXPERIENCE TO THE 

LIAHONA
Go to liahona.ChurchofJesusChrist.org and click on “Submit  
an Article or Feedback.” Or email it to us at liahona@Church 
ofJesusChrist.org along with your child’s name, age, city 
of residence, and this permission statement: “I, [insert 
your name], give permission to The Church of Jesus Christ 
of Latter-day Saints to use my child’s submission in the 
Church magazines, on Church websites and social media 
platforms, and possibly in other Church materials.” We can’t 
wait to hear from you!


